
SILVER CITY VETERAN  
HEALTH CARE INFO SESSION 

 U.S. SENATOR MARTIN HEINRICH

June 1, 2018 from 10 AM - 12PM

Everyone is welcome to attend!

U.S. Senator Martin Heinrich invites local 

veterans and their families to an 

informational session at the Silver City 

American Legion Post 18 to hear from 

New Mexico Veterans Affairs Health Care 

System staff about the Veterans Choice 

Program. This event is a result of 

conversations between Senator Heinrich 

and Silver City veterans regarding the 

difficulty they have had accessing 

private care through the Veterans 

Choice Program.  

Have Questions? 

Call Senator Heinrich's Office: 575-523-6561 
or visit: Heinrich.Senate.Gov  

This event will provide an
opportunity:

Friday, June 1, 2018 from 10 a.m to 12 p.m.

When and Where: 

American Legion Post 18 
409 W College Ave, Silver City, N.M. 88061

You're invited! 

For veterans to hear about the 
changes to the Veterans 
Choice Program. 
For veterans to meet face to 
face with VA staff for help 
accessing care through the 
Veterans Choice Program. 
Senator Heinrich's staff will 
also available to answer 
questions regarding Social 
Security benefits, Medicare, 
immigration, veterans benefits, 
student loans, and other 
federal programs.  

Please Spread The Word! 


